
From: Grant Greenwood  
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 4:49 PM 
To: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Application R-01-22 
 

Dear Martina, 

 

We are writing regarding file R-01-22 (Schulich/Stein). 

 

We have no issues or concerns with this proposed amendment.  Please note this on the subject file. 

 

Regards, 

 

Grant and Jane Greenwood 

Trappers Lane 

 
 
 


